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Comments: Support for Fuel Reduction Project

 

 

 

Dear Ranger Brown:

 

The purpose of this email is to indicate my support for the proposed Fuel Reduction Project for the Bitterroot

Front in the Bitterroot National Forest. As a resident whose house was nearly lost in the Lolo Peak fire a few

years ago, I strongly support the Fuel Reduction Project.

 

Sincerely,

 

Kevin Sherman

 

 

 

Florence, MT 59833


